Computer Literacy Discussion:

These questions were emailed to Trista after the February meeting in response to Baldwin’s proposal (see February minutes).  These are for discussion March 2, 2007.  

1.  

I think this is an excellent proposal - take the class, or pass the test. Simple and clear.

I do, however, agree that we probably should raise the bar on the  requirement for computer "literacy" - that will make for a riveting discussion, I'm sure!

 

2.  

I have one question:  at the very end of the notes, it says we will drop the AAS degree CL requirement.  Was there any specific discussion about how that plays out in the catalog?  Do the classes with the [C] stay where they are in the programs but what has changed is that we are just not "requiring" those CL classes to be there anymore?

3.  

I'm concerned about the student who takes a [c] class but fails the placement test. This could be very problematic. Would the student get a refund? Are there timelines within which the test would be taken after completion of the class? 

 

4.  

Here are a few questions regarding this:

 

If we remove the [c] from the course titles, and make computer literacy requirement CS-090 OR computer placement exam, how many students will be affected? Personally I think it is very low (maybe 10%).

 

“IF a student wants to use a [c] class instead, they can, but after that class concludes, they need to take the placement test to ensure they met the requirement.” If they don't pass the placement test but passed the class and have met all other requirements would they not meet the degree requirements?
 

